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Gallatin County Agriculture Department
January 15, 2013
Members of the Gallatin County Board of Education
We respectfully request your permission to accept oak tree seedlings as a donation from Mr. Devery Freyler to distribute to students free of cost to take home and plant in their own yards. Trees will be delivered to school in the spring and distributed at a time when students can take them home for personal use. 
Sincerely, 
Katie Howell and Heather Hill
Katie Howell
Heather Hill
FFA Advisor’s
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